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Please pass SB 422. As an avid motorcyclist for over 40 years, I feel this is a safety 

measure that can save lives as well as limbs, fuel, time and congestion on the 

roadways of Oregon.  If passed into law, Oregon riders will be much safer from 

getting rear ended by an unaware driver. It is bad enough for a car to get hit from 

behind but when a motorcycle gets hit, the consequences are tremendous.  


